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In Provider Compliance Audit, OIG Said HHA Was Overpaid $5.9M

By Nina Youngstrom

Mission Home Health of San Diego Inc. was overpaid $61,718 in 2015 and 2016, which was extrapolated to $5.9
million, according to the latest Medicare home health agency (HHA) provider compliance audit. The HHS Office
of Inspector General (OIG) recommended the HHA refund the portion of the money within the reopening period
and hunt down additional overpayments in accordance with Medicare’s 60-day overpayment refund rule, the

audit reportill said.

Mission Home Health disagreed with virtually all of OIG’s findings and recommendations, and before the report
was finalized, OIG said it “reduced the sampled claims incorrectly billed from 38 to 32 and revised the related
findings and recommendations.” Otherwise, “We maintain that our remaining findings and recommendations
are valid, although we acknowledge Mission Home Health’s right to appeal the findings.”

This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.

Purchase Login

Copyright © 2024 by Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics (SCCE) & Health Care Compliance Association (HCCA). No claim to original US
Government works. All rights reserved. Usage is governed under this website’s Terms of Use.

-1-


https://compliancecosmos.org/report-medicare-compliance-volume-29-number-30-august-24-2020
https://compliancecosmos.org/provider-compliance-audit-oig-said-hha-was-overpaid-59m
https://compliancecosmos.org/#footnotes
https://www.hcca-info.org/Resources/HCCAPublications/ReportonMedicareCompliance.aspx
https://compliancecosmos.org/user/login
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use

	Report on Medicare Compliance Volume 29, Number 30. August 24, 2020
	In Provider Compliance Audit, OIG Said HHA Was Overpaid $5.9M
	This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.



